

2015-2016 MAP RE-ENROLLMENT FORM - GRADES 1-8 DEADLINE IS May 8, 2015

April 27, 2015

Dear MAP Families,

We hope you all had a wonderful April vacation. We have two more months of school and we are already starting to plan for the 2015-16 school year. Enrolling in MAP now will help us plan, as well as secure your spot for the fall.

<u>To RE-ENROLL in MAP for 2015-16</u>, please complete & return this re-enrollment form along with a \$50 registration fee for first child and \$30 for each additional sibling to MAP by Friday, May 8. We will confirm your enrollment by early June.

Child's name	Grade in 2015-16	Requested Days: (Please check all that apply)				
		M	T	W	TH	F
		M	T	W	TH	F
		M	T	W	TH	F

Helpful Information:

- Children entering grade 6 will be automatically enrolled in MAP @ the Pfaff. A CIT training program will be conducted in September for students interested in becoming a CIT.
- Families with current CIT students may re-enroll through grade 8.
- Changing your scheduled days for the following year will be granted in the event space is available. MAP does its best to accommodate schedule changes.
- Families with incoming kindergarteners should download a "Kindergarten registration form" off of our website, www.medfieldafterschoolprogram.com if you have not registered them yet. Remember all siblings of our current enrollees will receive priority.
- Please spread the word about our Jump Start Program, an enrichment program designed to for children ages 4 and 5 not yet enrolled in kindergarten! See our website for complete details!

Please return this from to MAP by Friday, May 8, 2015

Parent/Guardian Signature	Date
£	

If you are not re-enrolling for the 15-16 year, please send an email to Gaye at <u>gayeshannon @verizon.net</u> Deposits will be refunded at the end of the school year provided that your account is paid in full.